
District 4

August AWSC 2021 Report

Hello All

In spite of the limitations imposed by Covid19, District 4 continues to spread experience, strength, and 
hope to new and existing members.  Here is the status of District 4.

 1. Officers.  We now have a DR, and are only lacking a ADR.

 2. Donations.  We are somewhat behind of where we would like to be, but are seeing a boost as 
groups that donate quarterly are contributing.

 3. Alateen.  
(a) We are pleased to be restarting our in-person Alateen meeting in early September in 

Ormond Beach.
(b) We are investigating a location for an Alateen meeting in Saint Augustine.  
(c) We are actively seeking new AMIAS’.

 4. Public Outreach. 
(a) We are developing a list of contacts for mental health professionals in Flagler and Volusia 

counties for Public Outreach project that will be used to share the Where and When and Al-
anon and Altateen introductory materials.

(b) We are hosting a new workshop on September 25, entitled “Encourage Service,” featuring 
our Area Delegate, Evelyn T.

 5. Zoom vs In-person Meetings. More of our meetings are going back to in-person meetings, but 
we fear the Delta Variant may cause some groups to go back to zoom.

 6. GR Meetings. 
(a) Schedule. We have gone from monthly meetings to meeting every other month.  We plan to 

continue this schedule for the rest of the year, but we are also having smaller meetings with 
the board, several of whom are also GR’s, as needed.

(b) Zoom vs in-person meetings.  We have decided to continue meeting via zoom through the 
end of CY 2021.  We are in the process of investigating larger meeting spaces that would 
allow more social distancing and will make a decision about going back to in-person 
meetings in 2022.

 7. GR Engagement Challenges. We suspect that due to Covid and lack of in-person GR 
meetings, we are challenged to get new GRs for many of our groups and get some existing GRs 
to attend our zoom meetings.  We are reaching out to the CMAs in an effort to keep them 
informed and hopefully recruit some new GRs who will be more active in District activities.
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